
HopeDance FiLMs presents ...

Tuesday, Sept. 22, 
7pm

 Santa Barbara Public Library 
with local seafood experts to 

         answer questions after the film...

   

 Kim Selkoe will be one of a number of seafood experts. She is co-director of the 
        Ty Warner Sea Center’s Sustainable Seafood Program, an outreach effort to 
             assist chefs, markets and citizens in supporting local and 
                        sustainable seafood.

Suggested donation: $7

     “The inconvenient truth about the impact of 
             overfishing on the world’s oceans.”
                    -  The Economist

 WATCH THE TRAILER: 
www.endoftheline.com

For details call 
434-3950

For trailer, details, and this flyer, please visit:
http://www.hopedance.org/events/films/the-end-of-the-line-in-sbarbara/25

Fresh from its World Premiere at the 
2009 Sundance Film Festival, THE 
END OF THE LINE is the first major 
documentary about the imminent 
peril facing the world’s oceans.

Narrated by Ted Danson and based 
on the book by Charles Clover, THE 
END OF THE LINE explores the 
devastating effect that overfishing is 
having on fish stocks and the health 
of our oceans. Scientists predict that 
if we continue fishing at the current 
rate, the planet could run out of 
seafood by 2048.

Endorsed by and with major 
marketing support from National 
Geographic, Greenpeace, and the 
Natural Resources Defense Fund 
(NRDC), THE END OF THE LINE is 
the definitive film of 2009 for those 
who care about the environment, 
the safety of our food supply, and 
the preservation of endangered 
species.

More than just a doomsday warning, 
THE END OF THE LINE offers real, 
practical solutions that are simple 
and doable, including advocating 
for controlled fishing of endangered 
species, protecting networks of 
marine reserves off-limits to fishing, 
and educating consumers that they 
have a choice by purchasing fish 
from sustainable fisheries. 


